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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Met with state representatives to discuss support for filed Juneteenth Day bill. 
• Attended University Ethics and Integrity Council. 
• Attended FSA meeting to finalize legislative priorities. 
• Made progress on SG scholarship initiative, alumni mentorship program initiative, and 

Lazy Text initiative.  
• Went through training for upcoming SACSCOC site visit.  
• Applications are still open for the Student Government Advisory Board (SGAB)! Apply!  
 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 

Local Student Government 
 

• CAFC committee members have begun leading budget workshops for student 
organizations. 

• CAFC saw more annual budget presentations from departments and SG agencies.   
• Furthered the planning process for The Florida Politics Series, a weekly panel throughout 

February on Thursdays at 4pm. Our first panel is Feb. 4th at 4pm on Microsoft Teams 
with experts on the Lobbying, Influence, and the Media in Florida politics.  

• Furthered our progress on the SG Scholarship initiative.  
• Met with the offices of state politicians to discuss supporting their bills in the legislative 

session.  
• Attended an orientation session for the SACSCOC Site Visit.  
• Planning a Diversity Week in March with the Diversity Council.   

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


